
9th July 2014  

Placement Cell Notice 

 

****JOB OPPORTUNITY**** 

A FAST GROWING CHEMICAL TRADING COMPANY IN 
WESTERN SUBURB IS LOOKING FOR BRIGHT FRESH 
COMMERCE GRADUATES OR BMS OR STUDENTS WHO 
HAVE APPEARED IN FINAL YEAR  EXAMS FOR ITS 
ACCOUNTS AND  IMPORTS RELATED DOCUMENTATION 
AND CORRESPONDENCE WORK. KNOWLEDGE OF 
ENGLISH IS A MUST. 

PREFERENCE WILL BE GIVEN TO RESIDENTS BETWEEN 
GOREGAON AND BORIVALI. 

PLEASE  CONTACT : 

G.Muralidharan 
Placement Officer, 
Nagindas Khandwala College, 
Malad,Mumbai -400064 
Email : placementofficer@nkc.ac.in 
Mobile : +91-9867399951 


